

## **Livonia Public Schools**

Academic Services

Date: September 15, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Theresa O'Brien, Chief Academic Officer

Maegan Sprow, Director of Student Services

Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs and District Services

Subject: Presentation on Summer Programming

We would like to request to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda for the September 15, 2025, Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting to present the variety of offerings for students this past summer. We are excited to share the number of students who participated in credit recovery and summer camps.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.